
Dear Friends,

I can sum up my commitment to Camperdown in three 
letters: A-N-A, my daughter, Ana. As the parent of a child 
with dyslexia, I understand what it’s like when your child 
cannot read. Luckily for my family, we live in one of the 
few places in the country that has a school for kids just like 
her. Ana spent three and a half years at Camperdown and 
learned “how to learn.” 

I joined the Board of Trustees because she was a student. 
Ana has moved on, but I have stayed. The school met her 
needs. Now the school has a need, and I intend to meet 
it. In 1986, a group of similarly committed parents and 
community members pooled their resources and founded 
Camperdown. Their leadership and sacrifice made sure that 
my daughter had a seat in a classroom when she needed it. 
I ask you to join me in making seats available for the next 
generation of dyslexic children. 

       Bill Pelham
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